
 

NEWSLETTER 
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 4th November, 2022 

Welcome,  добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  

ยินดีต้อนรบั to our latest Newsletter.   

TOMORROW is our Open Morning.  Please tell your friends and family 
More details below! 

School Photographer 
 
Tempest Photographers are coming  

into school on Tuesday 15th November, 2022.   
 

All children will have an individual photo 
taken during the school day.  Any  children 
who have siblings in school will also 
automatically have their photograph taken 
together, unless you inform us otherwise. 
 

Photographs of pupils with pre-school siblings 
are available from 8.45 am to 9.15 am in the 
school hall. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

 
This week’s Attendance Stars  

are 

Year 6 
 

Congratulations! 
  

100% 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday this week  

  Oliver C   

     

     

     

     

 
Progress Meetings 

 
We would like to invite you to 
attend a progress meeting with 

your child’s Teacher. 
 

Full details on page 4 

 

Proposed Nursery At Holy Family 

 
This week we sent an email to all families 

regarding the next stage of the plans for a 

nursery at Holy Family, please check junk 

folders.  To help prepare a  Business Plan, we 

would like to seek expressions of interest from 

families whose child will be 3 years old in or 

before the Autumn term 2023.   

 

We would like to hear from you! 
 

Please email the school office 

admin@holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 

with details of name, contact details and  

date of birth.   
 

Please share this with friends and family. 

 
Poppies on sale in school  

Sporting Events 
 

Events next week include: 
 

Y6 Basketball Event  
on Thursday 10/11/22 
At The Education Village 
  

Further information will be sent to 
parents.     

 

Wrap Around Care 
 

Don’t forget if you are looking for regular or occasional child care, we offer Wrap Around Care clubs at Holy 
Family. 

 
Sunrise Breakfast Club is available each morning dur ing term time, from 7.45 am to 
8.45 am, at a cost of £5.00 per child which includes breakfast.  Places can be reserved via 
Scopay and must be booked in advance.  Bookings can now be made up to 12.00 noon the day 
before places are needed. 
 

 

Sunset After School Club runs each day during term time from 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm.  
Attendance is split into two sessions, 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm and then 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm.  The cost 
for each session is £5.00 which includes games, activities and a snack.  Reservations for one or 
both sessions can be made via Scopay and must also be booked in advance and can be made 
up to 12.00 noon the day before places are needed.   
 
Details are available on the website https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/wrap-around-care/  or if you have 
any booking questions, please contact the school office.  

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/wrap-around-care/


 

Term Dates 
 

Due to a professional development 

day school will close on  

Thursday 24th November, 2022  

for an additional Trust training day 

being held on  

Friday 25th November, 2022  

 

 

Click the calendar for all 

term dates, including dates 

for 2023/2024 

 

Dates For Your Diary! 
 

Christmas Productions 
 

Year 3 & Year 4 Production   
on Tuesday 13/12/22 at 2.00 pm 

 
EYFS Production  

on Wednesday 14/12/22 at 2.00 pm 
 

Year 1 & Year 2 Production  
on Thursday 15/12/22 at 2.00 pm 

 
Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Liturgy  

on Tuesday 20/12/22 at 2.30 pm 
 

More details to follow! 

 

Fundraising Christmas Fair 
  

We are really looking forward to 
the Christmas Fair which is 
being organised by Friends Of 
Holy Family. 
 
Donations of the following items 
would be very gratefully 
received:-  
 
Good quality toys for the toy 
stall. 
Cakes and biscuits for the cake 
stall. 
Unwanted Christmas Jumpers. 
Tombola prizes. 
Raffle prizes.  
Christmas themed food items for 
hampers. 
 
Please send donations of any of 
the above items into school from 
Monday 7th November, 2022.  
 
 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

Progress Meetings 

We would like to invite you to come into school to discuss your child’s progress.    

 

Following the success of our face to face meetings earlier this year and the feedback we 

received, appointments for these meetings are also going to be held during the day.   

Teachers will be out of class all day and families told us that appointments are not rushed, 

they have more time to have a discussion with staff and the chance to look through some 

of the wonderful work the children have been doing.   Below are the meeting dates for 

each class and time blocks available, please could we urge you to try and come along. 

 

To book, please email      progressmeeting@holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk  

Please tell us your child’s name, their class and the time block you would prefer*.     

 

Meetings will be held as follows:- 

 Monday 14th November, 2022     -   Year 3 

 Tuesday 15th November, 2022  - Year 1 

 Wednesday 16th November, 2022 - Year 2 

 Thursday 17th November, 2022   - Year 5 

 Monday 21st November, 2022  - Reception Class 

 Thursday 24th November, 2022  - Year 4 & Year 6 

 

On all days, appointments will held between the times below. 

 8.50 am   -  10.00 am 

 10.00 am - 11.00 am 

 11.00 am  - 12.00 pm 

 1.00 pm  - 2.00 pm 

 2.00 pm  - 3.00 pm 

 3.00 pm  - 4.00 pm 

 4.00 pm - 5.00 pm 

 5.00 pm - 5.30 pm 

 

*We will try to book your preferred time, although this can’t be guaranteed.    

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

mailto:progressmeeting@holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk

